AIDS Committee of Western Newfoundland

November 13, 2000

Y.M.C.A Boardroom
Minutes of October 4, 2000

· Business arising and minutes of October 4th meeting will be reviewed at the December meeting
News from NLAC Annual General Meeting

· NF and Labrador AIDS Committee has been renamed and will now be AIDS Committee of NF and Lab

· Terry Power has been named to the AIDS Committee of Newfoundland and Labrador – congratulations Terry!
Goals for 2000-2001

· This item will be tabled until AIDS Awareness week activity discussion and planning has been completed

AIDS Awareness Week Activities

· AIDS vigil to be held Sunday December 3rd and 5:00 p.m.  at the Majestic Theatre lawn

· Marc will coordinate the Paper Prayers project.  Coleman’s will display paper prayers in the display case at Coleman’s Country Road.  Prayers will be read at the vigil.

· AIDS placemat project – will be coordinated through Health and Community Services Western.  Special thanks to Rodney Mercer, an arts student at S.W.G.C for creating the placemat graphic.  Kim is working with Kim Dawson, Reproductive Health Nurse on the Placemat.  Eileen moved, Colleen seconded the AIDS Committee of Western Newfoundland would purchase crayons. 2 packs of crayons will be sent with each placemat package to the restaurants.

· Public Health Nurses will be doing AIDS awareness activities in the schools

World AIDS Day, Dec. 1st
· A presentation of the Tommy Sexton award for the performing arts will be done at the play, Daughters of Darkness at Sir Wilfred Grenfell College.  

Goals for 2000 – 2001

Will be discussed in more detail at the next meeting to be held Wednesday December 6th, 2000.

